3/24/2021 City of Rochester Hills Mail - Re: Conditional Use Sign

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 24, 2021, at 9:54 AM, Brian Marshall <bmarsh1605@gmail.com> wrote:

Maureen,
Thank you very much for the information, | am working on having those signs made up currently. Also I'm gathering my applications, photos of the

facility, floor plan layout, conditional use letter etc. and will be submitting those today.

Thanks again,
Brian

Sent from my iPhone
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